
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

PRESS ADVISORY 

April 25, 2018 

 

Contact: Ricardo Contreras (956) 289-7809 

 

HIDALGO COUNTY TO OBSERVE JUROR APPRECIATION WEEK IN 

CONJUCTION WITH NATIONAL COUNTY GOVERNMENT MONTH 

 

EDINBURG, TEXAS — The district clerk’s office will be observing Juror Appreciation Week 

on Monday, April 30, 2018, from 9am to 11am, at the Hidalgo County Courthouse.  Juror 

Appreciation Week is an opportunity for the judicial system to recognize and appreciate the 

many Hidalgo County residents, both past and present, who have completed their jury service. 

 

Through this effort, the district clerk’s office aims to reinforce public confidence in the justice 

system, improve communication with jurors and employers, and help spread an important and 

positive message regarding jury service. Participating jurors will be recognized during each 

impanelment that Monday.  

 

Simultaneously, the district clerk office will be hosting their 10th Annual Open House in 

observance of National County Government Month, which aims to raise public awareness and 

understanding about the role of county government and the various services provided to the 

community (see attached invitation).  The event is open to the public.  Light refreshments will be 

served. 

 

WHO:  Hidalgo County District Clerk Office  

 

WHAT:  Juror Appreciation Week & 10
th

 Annual Open House 

 

WHEN: Monday, April 30, 2018 

  9 am – 11 am 

 

WHERE:  Hidalgo County Courthouse 

  100 N. Closner, 1st Floor 

  Edinburg, Texas 

### 


